Hearst Power Distribution Company Limited
925 Rue Alexandra Street
Hearst Ontario
August 25th 2010
Ms. Kirstin Walli (OEB)
Stephen Shields(OEB)

Board Secretary
Project Advisor

Ontario Energy Board
Market Operations

P.O. Box 2319 
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
416-440-7606

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Stephen.Shields@oeb.gov.on.ca

Michael Buonaguro 
William Harper (VECC)


 (VECC) 
Senior Consultant


Public Interest Advocacy Centre
Econalysis Consulting Services Inc. 


34 King St. E. Suite 1102
34 King Street E.


Toronto ON M5C 2X8
Suite 1102


Tel: 416-767-1666
Toronto ON M5C 2X8


Fax: 416-348-0641
Tel: 416-348-0193 Ext: 29


mbuonaguro@piac.ca
bharper@econalysis.ca

Re: Request for an extension in filing responses to Board Staff and VECC Preliminary IRs
Hearst Power has been working diligently to complete its responses to Board Staff and VECC’s Preliminary Interrogatories; regretfully, Hearst Power and its team of consultants were not able to meet the August 23, 2010 deadline. 
The major contributor to the delay was the challenges surrounding transferring Hearst’s information to the Elenchus models and the time it took for new consultants to familiarize themselves with the different aspects of the application. 

Having reviewed the status of the work still outstanding, Hearst is confident that it will be able to complete and submit its responses by September 15, 2010. Please note that Hearst Power will make every effort to file its responses sooner than the September 15, 2010 if possible. 

Hearst Power regrets any inconvenience that this delay may cause and appreciates Board Members, Board Staff and VECC’s understanding in this matter.

Regards,
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Nicole C. Leduc
General Manager




